
 

 

ANN ARBOR FIBERARTS GUILD ZOOM MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
MINUTES 
 
APRIL 12, 2021 
 
6:30 - 7:00 p.m.  Group chat 
 

Zoom Coordinator - Nancy Staub called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Program - Mary Underwood introduced Joan McKenzie of the Etobicoke 
Handweaver and Spinners Guild in Ontario, Canada. The program, “The 50 
Mile Coat”, was a project of the Guild to make a coat with materials within a 
50-mile limit, in three weeks. 
 
Chat Groups - at 7:50 p.m. the members were divided up into random chat 
groups for 15 minutes. 
 
President - Carol Fleischer made the following announcements: 
 

- Elections will be held this month electronically. Ballots will be sent to all 
members. Nominees are: Treasurer (second 2-year term) Teresa 
Garland, Secretary (first 2-year term) Sue McDowell.  

- The May 10 meeting will be Jane Dunnewold, “Mastering Focal Point 
and Balance”. There will be an extended Q&A after the lecture. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jan Frank, Secretary 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


